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28th March 2025 

Dear Parents,  

I cannot believe we are almost at the end of Term 4 already! This year is simply flying by! 

Fundraising: CWB Property 

 
 

Fundraising: The Little Recyclers 

Following an approach similar to Bags2 School (but paying a higher dividend!), The Little 

Recyclers will be collecting bags of clothing, shoes, bags and accessories on Thursday 15th May. 

We would be very grateful to receive any donations between now and then – please do think of us 

if you are having a “Spring clear out” over the Easter break! Thank you. 



Leybourne Church 

Please see attached information from the Church regarding Toddler Praise, Messy Church and 

the Administrator role. 

 

Parent Consultations 

It has been lovely to see so many of you at our Parent Consultations this week. I know that the 

staff have really valued the opportunity to discuss the children’s progress and achievements with 

you. Thank you for attending - we hope you found the meetings to be positive and supportive. 

 

School Run Clubs 

Please note that all school run extra-curricular clubs have now finished for the term. 

 

Singing Sarah 

We had such a treat on Thursday when the children who have singing lessons and are in the 

Choir with “Singing Sarah” performed for us. The confidence and talent that the children 

displayed were simply incredible and the children should feel very proud of themselves. Well 

done to all of them – and thank you so much to Mrs Smith for all of her hard work and support. 

 


